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In summary, I am a self-motivated worker who can and will adapt to whatever situation I am put in. I do 
need instructions before most new tasks to clearly understand what I have to do of course, though once I
get started often times I get things done quicker than expected. Working hard and quickly is what I do 
best, so the longer I am with your company/in my position the better I can pull this off by a large 
amount.
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Education
In the college courses I have taken to get my diploma, through fall 2021 to now (two-year program, 24 
courses (52 instructional hours each on average) mistakes were made at first but I kept going anyway and
finished it eventually) I have gotten some good experience with many different fields in computer 
programming, though I wouldn't say I've mastered any yet. In time I will with work experience, that I 
know. Angular, C#, C, HTML, (some) AWS, Python, databases (mySQL especially but I can pick up other 
languages as other platforms are similar), a brief look into systems analysis and project management, 
Java/JS, and more are all things I've picked up some knowledge on. The specific one I want to gain more 
experience with and truly learn hasn't been decided yet but I am mostly considering database work as it 
seems like a good fit for me, though starting off with IT support may be best as something to begin with. 
If you're reading this as a resume application to a job in that field that's likely why.
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Experience
My work experience is quite low as I am only 21 and have focused on my schooling for the past two 
years as well as some other personal matters, but what I do have is this:

-A few years experience helping with invoices for my father's contracting company. (Manalco, Velid 
Contracting)

-A quarter of a year's experience working in a warehouse at Best Buy, while this may sound unimpressive
this is in fact related to my top point. Whenever I wasn't sick, I was known to often push through and 
find ideal ways/methods to complete tasks, and as well as that I wasn't easily distracted/didn't waste 
much time.  I keep to myself often, but I entertain myself with my hilariously vivid imagination so I can 
keep at even the most simple tasks for as long as I need to without losing motivation. If the job has to be 



done it has to be done, and I'll do my best.

The reason I stopped after a quarter of a year is due to my academic probation period for my college 
courses ending that winter, so after this job I could continue my courses with a newfound motivation and
drive to get things done. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

If this resume seems strangely formatted, that is intentionally so, it reflects who I am more than a 
generated, copied, or idealized one. My end goal is to have 25,000 or more saved by August or 
September of this year due to an upcoming family event in another country, and so I may start a life of 
my own, on my own terms. That will be all, thank you for reading, and I hope to speak with you or one of
your associates again.


